
 

 

 

 

Friendly, 

professional, and 

very skilled, are 

just a few words 

used by a recent 

client to describe 

Raymond Legere, 

Michael Blakeny, 

Doug MacLeod, 

and Kenny 

Fitzgerald. This 

paint crew did an 

outstanding job on the School of Nursing, and put in the effort to 

exceed the highest standard of excellence.  

Their collaboration made for very efficient, and excellent work. This 

group went above and beyond, prepping and painting areas that were 

requested, but not included in the project. 

This client was exceptionally impressed, and had an appreciation for 

their friendliness, kindness, commitment, skills, and professionalism. 

Congratulations, and thank you for the amazing work. You four help 

make Facilities Management an incredible environment. 

From Gordon Rines, Trades Services Manager 
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